
From: Hwang, Jin
To: Kwan, Delon
Subject: RE: Hollywood Center Project WSA - for 11/27/18 board meeting
Date: Monday, October 29, 2018 9:58:06 AM

Delon,
I revised the WSA and board letter to address your comments. I’ll bring the hard copy to you.
For the existing 1,237 sf storage building, I found the address in Customer Connect, but there was no
water meter associated with the building. The WSA request letter stated that there is minimal
regular water use at this building and that for conservative purposes, it is assumed that there is no
existing water demand on the portions of the project site that would be demolished for the project.

From: Hwang, Jin 
Sent: Monday, October 22, 2018 3:24 PM
To: Kwan, Delon
Subject: Hollywood Center Project WSA - for 11/27/18 board meeting
Delon,
Please see the draft board package for the Hollywood Center Project WSA for the 11/27/18 board
meeting.
Z:\Water Resources Development\Projects & Tasks\Water Supply Assessments\WSA
Projects\Hollywood Center Project\Board Package
Please let me know if you want me to send the draft board package to Tina Shim for her review
concurrently during your review. We need to submit the draft board package to the division
secretary by 11/1/18.
I’ll leave a hard copy for your review in your inbox.
Thank you.
Jin Hwang
Civil Engineering Associate
Los Angeles Department of Water and Power
Water Resources Division
111 N. Hope St. Room 308
Los Angeles, CA 90012
213-367-4845
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